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TO: 

DATE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

TOPICS OF 
DISCUSSION: 

June 25, 1975 

Action: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL 

Charles "Chuck" Slocum, newly elected 
State Chairman of Minnesota 

As soon as possible 

To congratulate him on his victory and 
thank him for his efforts on behalf of 
the Party. 

Within the last two weeks, Slocum defeated 
the conservative candidate to become State 
Chairman. About thirty years old, he will 
be putting full-time efforts into main­
taining the Republican Party's strength in 
Minnesota. He has given up a good job 
with Dayton-Hudson Corporation (department 
stores) , where he served as a governmental 
affairs specialist. 

1. Congratulate him on his victory. 

2. Appreciate his sacrifice for the Party 
and are sure that his career will be 
enhanced by it in the long run. 

3. As Slocum will learn as time goes on, 
service to the public in government 
and party affairs becomes more and more 
rewarding (a personal touch) • 
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THE WHITE HoUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 30, 1975 

FOR: 

FROM: 

JIM CONNOR 

DICK CHENEY 7 
Send this in to the 
President please. 

Thanks. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 30, 1975 

MEMORANDUM 

FOR: DON RUMSFELD 

FROM: DICK CHENEY 

Attached is a recommended Presidential phone 
call to Charles "Chuck" Slocum, newly 
elected State Chairman of Minnesota. 

I think a brief phone call from the President 
would do wonders to firm up our posture 
out there and I would recommend that the 
President call him. 

As the memo explains, he beat the Conservative 
Reaganite candidate for State Chairman. And, 
certainly, we could do ourselves a lot of good 
with a brief phone call. 

Attachment 




